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Statewide Silver Alert issued for missing Bel Aire woman 
 

SEDGWICK COUNTY – The Bel Aire Police Department requested the Kansas Bureau of 

Investigation (KBI) issue a statewide Silver Alert for a missing Bel Aire woman. 

 

The whereabouts of 74-year-old Connie Powell are unknown, and the public’s assistance is 

requested to help locate her.  

 

Connie was last seen on foot in the area of 45th and Woodlawn at approximately 6 p.m. She was 

last known wearing a green hoodie, jeans, and blue framed glasses.  

 

Connie is described as a white female who is 5 feet 4 inches tall and weighs around 140 pounds. 

She has blonde hair and brown eyes. Connie has dementia.  

 

If you see Connie Powell, please call 911 immediately. If you have other information about her 

whereabouts, please call the Bel Aire Police Department at (316) 744-6000. 
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